IMPORTANT NOTICE

Due to the potential THREAT of the COVID-19 virus in our Community, the
Authority will be taking protective measures for the health and safety of our
employees and our customers. We apologize for any inconveniences these
measures may cause but we are here to assist any way we can. Please note
the following:

Our hours of operation will remain the same, but;

We will be temporarily closing the lobby effective 3/23/2020 to the public
until further notice.

The Drive Thru window will only accept checks or money orders for payments
(no cash). Completed contracts or signing up for bank draft can also be
accepted at the Drive Thru.

Contract documents can be obtained from the website under the Rates/Pay
Bitl tab.

On line payments can be made from the website under the Rates/Pay Bill tab
or you can sign up for bank draft.

Checks, money orders or cash payments may be placed in the Night

DEpOSitOI"\/. (Additional security will be provided to ensure accurate posting. Excess monies will be applied
to future billing)

The CDC {Center for Disease Control and Prevention) has announced that the
COVID-19 virus has not been detected in drinking water. Conventional water
treatment methods that use filtration and disinfection, such as those of the
Authority, should remove or inactivate the virus that causes COVID-19.



